AGC Decision Form

8.31 Minimum Institutional Credits

Approved by AGC Executive Committee

Decision

On April 12, 2022, the AGC membership voted to endorse the 8.31 Minimum Institutional Credits Policy with no changes from the current policy statement.

Sponsor/Champion(s) of Policy Review

Lakisha Beck, Student Records, Lead Erin Busscher, Advising, Co-Lead Gayle Beals, Job Training Valerie Butterfield, Student Records Jenna Hess, Disability Support Services Michael Miller, Instructional Support Kevin Stuart, Business

Rationale

This was a routine, scheduled review of Policy 8.31.

Supporting Data

As documented in AGC minutes and presentations, the policy team provided a background of this policy, benchmarking information, and data about transfer credit related to the current policy language. This informed the team's rationale to recommend no changes from the current policy statement.

Implications for Action

The current policy language will remain in effect and there are no changes to implement.

Following the 'Response from Provost,' the 8.31 Policy Document will need to be reviewed to determine if there are any updates to the procedures and to make updates with regards to the next date of review of the policy and similar sections to reflect the standard AGC review of policies.

Date of Decision by AGC

Date: 4/12/22 100% Yes 0% No 0% Abstain

Section to be Completed by the Provost

Evaluation Plan

[Next scheduled review of policy: 2024-2025 Academic Year]

Response from Provost

Approved for immediate implementation.

Brian Knetl, Provost

9/12/22

Date